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WHERE	
  HAVE	
  WE	
  TRAVELLED?	
  
•  Two	
  key	
  issues	
  idenIfied	
  
– Challenge	
  hiring	
  high	
  quality	
  French	
  teachers	
  
– Small	
  English	
  cohorts	
  in	
  dual	
  track	
  schools	
  

•  PVC	
  established	
  to	
  study	
  issues	
  
•  Issue	
  studied	
  for	
  15	
  months	
  
•  Extensive	
  stakeholder	
  consultaIon	
  











OPTIONS	
  

•  14	
  opIons	
  generated	
  iniIally	
  
•  4	
  opIons	
  shared	
  for	
  stakeholder	
  feedback	
  
•  New	
  and	
  Hybrid	
  opIons	
  welcome	
  	
  
•  AddiIonal	
  study	
  of	
  Ontario	
  models	
  prompted	
  2	
  
addiIonal	
  opIons	
  with	
  high	
  intensity	
  =	
  6	
  opIons	
  

•  Narrowed	
  to	
  3	
  preferred	
  opIons	
  by	
  PVC	
  
•  OpIon	
  6,	
  100%,	
  Gr	
  2	
  Entry	
  recommended	
  

	
  



CONSIDERATIONS	
  

•  CompeIng	
  prioriIes,	
  conflicIng	
  perspecIves	
  
•  Viability	
  in	
  both	
  English	
  and	
  French	
  programs	
  
•  May	
  sIll	
  be	
  future	
  challenges	
  with	
  any	
  
potenIal	
  change	
  in	
  model	
  

•  ImplementaIon,	
  Timeframe,	
  DisrupIon	
  
•  We	
  require	
  the	
  best	
  possible	
  soluIon	
  for	
  the	
  
HDSB	
  

	
  



OPTION	
  6	
  -­‐	
  Gr	
  2	
  ENTRY,	
  100%	
  

•  Meets	
  criteria	
  of	
  PVC	
  
•  Early	
  entry,	
  high	
  intensity,	
  more	
  informed	
  
decision	
  making	
  by	
  families	
  

•  No	
  addiIonal	
  boundary	
  reviews	
  
•  Allows	
  grand	
  parenIng	
  -­‐	
  	
  exisIng	
  FI	
  students	
  
•  Ease	
  of	
  implementaIon	
  
•  1	
  year	
  wait	
  Ime	
  to	
  plan	
  for	
  implementaIon	
  



QuesIons	
  


